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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope that you have all managed to view our virtual sports day video on the school website. We are excited to 
be holding this unique sporting event next week and are hopeful that, as many children as possible can get 
involved. Those children at school will take part as part of their daily PE sessions. Those children at home, we 
would really encourage that they take part as well. If you are unable to complete the activities on Tuesday 7th 
and Wednesday 8th July, please try to complete them during the week. 
 

Mr Holmes has written an explanation for each activity that includes instructions on how to complete and score 
each activity. I have attached this document to the e-mail containing this letter. 
 

Once the activities have been completed and scored please use the Google Docs link to upload each score and 
the overall total for your child. Mr Holmes has tried to make this process as easy as possible. Please ensure that 
the scores have been uploaded by 3pm on Friday 10th July.  
 

Click on this link to access the Google Docs page: 
https://forms.gle/JMNN2PeNhyhf9h1B7 
 

It would be fantastic if you could send in a photo of your child competing in the virtual sports day events. I have 
created a gallery on the virtual sports day page on the website so that we can share any photographs sent in as 
well as photographs from school. If you are happy to share any photographs, please e-mail them in to us using 
adminoffice@grateley.hants.sch.uk 
 

Once all of the scores are in, we will total them and award the Grateley Sports Day trophy to the winning house. 
This will be shared to the entire school community via e-mail before the end of term. 
 

This is an opportunity for us all to come together as a school community to compete as virtual teams for each 
house. It would be amazing if all of the children could take part. 
 

As always, if you have any questions or require any further information then please contact me via the school 
office. 
 

Kindest Regards 
 
 
 
 

Rachel Dance 
(Head teacher) 
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